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From: Maggie Crowley (HETI)  
Sent: Sunday, 13 August 2023 7:08 PM
To: Jennifer Gordon 
Cc: Kylie Sands (HETI) 
Subject: RE: HETI Networks issue - SNSW LHD

Hello Jenny
I will do some further investigating and talk to Claire and Jo Burnand. Jo is now our Deputy
Director for the Medical Portfolio and you may remember her from Greater Southern days a.
She, like me, is still resident in Canberra.
If I can understand what the issues are from the network side there may be things we can do
from the RG team side too.
It is good to see the hubs getting across all of the local issues.
Will get back to you and give me two weeks to investigate.
Kind regards
Maggie
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